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NOTICE REGARDING RFP MED-25-013, Pharmacy Benefit Administration for Claims Processing, Drug Rebate and Pharmacy Clinical Services (PBA Services)

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES:
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) is providing this notice that posting of the Notice of Intent to Award is postponed for RFP-MED-25-013. The Agency anticipates posting the Notice of Intent to Award by end of day August 16, 2024.



Sincerely,

Stephanie Clark
Issuing Officer
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